
BACKFLOW DEVICE REGULATIONS 

  

 The Village of McConnelsville and the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency require facilities 

to have their backflow devices tested annually and rebuilt every five (5) years.  

  

 The EPA requires your backflow device be tested annually by a licensed individual and that the 

Village receives a copy of the test results. There are several licensed individuals located in your 

immediate area. A list of local license backflow tester is available at the Mayor’s office.  

  

 The Village requests your cooperation in complying with this regulation. Your backflow device 

must be tested and the results received by this office by September 30th of current year.  

  

 Those failing to comply with this regulation will have their service discontinued.  

  

 If you have any questions, please contact me at 962-3163.  

  

 Sincerely,   

John Thompson  

Village Administrator 

 


